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LEIGHLIN PARISH NEWSLETTER 

Contact Details: 
 Fr Pat Hennessy 

059 9721463 
Deacon Patrick Roche 

083 1957783 
Parish Centre 
059 9722607 

Email: 
info@leighlinparish.ie 

Live Webcam 
www.leighlinparish.ie 

Mass Times: 
Leighlinbridge 

 
Masses 

Via Webcam 
Sat 7.30pm 

Sunday 11am 
Monday -Friday 

9.30am 
 

Ballinabranna 
No Public Masses 

 

Fragile Earth 

 

God by whom our fragile earth is blessed, 

make us servants of your creation, 

respecting and protecting all that you have made. 

 Teach us the joy of field and flower, 

the splendour of forest and tree, 

the grandeur of ocean and river. 

 Make us yearn for a world where all may flourish. 

Show us how to walk gently on the earth and 

hold all in trust for future generations.  

Amen. 

 

 To Access Parish Webcam:  Log on to leighlinparish.ie  Under Parish News 
& Publications - Click on “New Parish Webcam” 

Notice: Please be advised the Parish Centre is closed to the public until  further 
notice. The Parish Office staff have access to emails & voicemail messages during 
normal office hours. We recommend that parishioners continue to communicate with 
the office through telephone or email.  We continue to publish a Newsletter each 
week.  Tel: 059 9722607   Mobile: 085-7714309    email: info@leighlinparish.ie  



Safeguarding: If you have an issue with Safeguarding in the Parish please contact the DLP: 
Mick Daly 085 8021633 or email dlp@kandle.ie Local safeguarding Reps are Eileen 
Johnson, Michael Roche & Liz Dunne 

Parish Collections: Due to the closure of the Churches we haven't been able to receive 
collections of envelopes. This is impacting on our Parish finances. If anyone wishes to make 
donations via electronic donation the details are: The bank details are:  a/c Name -  Leighlin 
Parish Parochial a/c.  BIC: BOFIIE2D.  IBAN: IE44BOFI90649410976445  
 
Church Reopening: We are hoping to reopen the Churches from Monday 22nd June for 
private prayer during the day. It is hoped to return to Public Mass from June 29th under 
Phase 3. In order to comply with the reopening protocols we require volunteers to help 
with the daily cleaning of the Church and for stewarding at Masses. If you can assist with 
either of these please contact the Parish office or the Clergy. 
 
Parish Draw: Both May & June Draws will take place via webcam on Sunday 28th June   
after 11am Mass. To facilitate return of cards the Parish office will be open on  Thursday 
25th from 2- 5pm and Friday 26th from 11am - 5pm.   

Leighlinbridge & District Active Retired: Greetings to all our members in these strange 
times. Hope all is well with you and your families. Act. Ret. Ireland had to postpone the Nat. 
AGM scheduled for April and will now hold it early October. All going well our planned 
Summer Break to County Donegal will go ahead late August. About resuming our regular 
meetings, we will await guidance from ARI before September. In the meantime, enjoy the 
Summer, stay hopeful and obey HSE advice.  
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Recent Deaths: 
Eileen (Ellen) Walsh, Moanduff  
Kitty Gaughan (née Hayden) late of Chicago & Old Leighlin 
Helen Bidirian, Sydney 
Sean Brosnan, Whitehall & Coolnakisha 
Anne Kelly, Graiguenaspidogue 
 
Anniversaries: 
John Meaney, Monemore 
Eamon Farrell, Cloughnagh, Milord 
John (Séan) Pender, Craanluskey 
Margaret (Peg) Whelan, Ardenteggle, Killeshin 
Stephen, Margaret & Pat Dermody, Harrow Cross, Oldtown 

John Meaney, The Ridge 
Thomas Lawlor, Raheendoran 
Sean Whelan, Bawnree 


